
1

Carol DeSoto

From: applications@charlescountymd.gov on behalf of Charles County Government 
<applications@charlescountymd.gov>

Sent: Thursday, December 30, 2021 7:21 PM
To: Public Record
Subject: *NEW SUBMISSION* Required Face Coverings to Reduce the Spread of COVID-19

Required Face Coverings to Reduce the Spread of COVID-19 

Submission #:  1377289  

IP Address:  100.15.20.105  

Submission Date: 12/30/2021 7:20  
Survey Time:  6 minutes, 39 seconds 

 

You have a new online form submission. 
Note: all answers displaying "*****" are marked as sensitive and must be viewed after your login.  

 

Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0555 

Name 
Grace Burnes  

Address 
12775 Jones Lane 
Waldorf, MD 20602 

Phone 
3016453595  

Email 
gabbie1114@AOL.COM 

Are you: 
For Topic 

Comment 
YES. I am in favor of required face coverings until this disease is under control. We had lifted the requirement too early when 
everyone thought things were under control, and now the infection rate is skyrocketing. Most people in Waldorf/LaPlata have 
continued to wear their masks indoors, even though they were no longer required to do so (at least those who shop at stores that I 
frequent), so it should not be an issue. 
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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